Newsletter
21st July 2022



Dear Parents and Carers

We have finally come to the end of this academic year and it has certainly flown by. This year has definitely brought some challenges but also many rewards for our school community to enjoy. As a school, we have completed a year piloting the Oasis primary curriculum and brought in the required range of procedures and processes, which alongside this knowledge - rich curriculum, will enable us to continue to drive school improvement across all areas of our community.

Over the year, we have been pleased to share many great performances with you; there was the Reception and KS1s Christmas shows; Y1, Y3, Y4 and Y5 presented their 'Showasis', which showcased perfectly the cumulation of their year's learning in a range of different subject areas. Y2 performed 'Henry VIII and his wives' and lastly but by no means least, our fantastic Y6 performance of 'Shakespeare Rocks'. The children deserve to be very proud of themselves.

We hope that as we move into the next academic year, there will be further opportunities for parents and carers to attend a range of performances, events and termly trips, which we believe are vital ingredients for each class to extend not only their knowledge and learning but to provide further opportunities outside the classroom.

A Fond Farewell:

Unfortunately we will be sad to say goodbye to some loyal and long-term teachers who will be leaving our tight-knit team for pastures new this summer. Firstly, Mrs Turner who has worked in reception for many years and has wonderfully and seamlessly welcomed many families into our school community, will be leaving us at the end of term. Secondly, Miss Talbot will be leaving our teaching team to relocate to Hertfordshire. Miss Talbot completed her teaching induction programme with us and has worked in Years 3 and 5. respectively I would like to personally thank them both for all their hard work and dedicated service over the years and wish them the very best of luck in the future. In addition, Mrs Duggan and Mrs Young will be leaving our teaching assistant support staff team and we wish to extend our complete gratitude for all the support they have given to so many children who have passed through our school community over the years. We wish them all the very best as they begin the next chapter.

The school office also sees some changes of line-up with the departure of Mrs Donovan and Mrs Henderson-Hands, who is due to retire after many years of loyal service. We would like to extend a big thank you to them both for their commitment and hard work over the years and wish them the very best for the future.

Lastly, I would like to thank you all for your support throughout this year and we wish you all a lovely, well-deserved summer break. We look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 5th September.

Warm regards

Mrs J Poplett (Principal) and Mr J Norris (Deputy Principal)

Y5 & Y6 SAS FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT

Congratulations to our Y5 and Y6 boys and girls who took part in a football tournament at Atwood Primary this month. Both teams battled hard and all the competing teams played with great enthusiasm and sportsmanship. Our boys team managed to secure joint second place. Thank you to Dave and the team from SAS for organising the tournament.



Free Summer Holiday Clubs Open for Bookings

Free summer holiday clubs (part of the DfE's Holiday Activities and Food Programme) are now live and available for parent/carers to book their children onto, across Croydon. Clubs are for 5-16 year olds. The club list is at the link: https://www.croydon.gov.uk/children-young-people-and-families/holiday-activities-and-food-haf

Clubs are free for free school meal (FSM) pupils and will provide a range of activities and a free meal each day. Many clubs are specifically accommodating SEND pupils. A limited number of free places are available for non-FSM pupils who would most benefit from this summer provision and may, for example, be looked-after, have an EHC plan, or be at risk of exclusion. . If you have any questions about the provision, please email hafprogramme@croydon.gov.uk









The 9 Habit Awards

Congratulations to the pupils listed below who have been awarded the Principal's Outstanding Contribution Award:

Reception = Ollie Tems

Year 1 = Maya Wellington

Year 2 = Dylen Paneeandee

Year 3 = Joanne Kodiyat

Year 4 = Isla Ross

Year 5 = Amy Parr

Year 6 = Skye Glading

The Oasis National Student Awards

Congratulations to the pupils who were nominated at the Oasis National Student Awards. A big well done to them for being nominated and hope they enjoyed their afternoon of celebration

Character Award: Belle Claridge

'Belle demonstrates the Oasis ethos and 9 Habits in everything she does across the school. She is considerate to others, patient and hopeful in her learning, humble in her work and generally a calming presence to those around her. She is a kindness ninja'

Competence Award: Cody Cole

'Cody has demonstrated a true dedication to his sporting ability. He works hard both in and out of school to continue to develop his talent and skills in football, training with the West Ham Development Academy. He is a good sportsman and role model on and off the pitch'

Community Award: Luis Johnson

'During the COVID period, Luis took it upon himself to start litter picking around Coulsdon, showing great care for his community and shining a light on how little actions can make big difference. He has also done great things raising awareness of Coeliac Disease, sharing his views and experiences to help educate others'

Horizon Award: Mia Dicks

'Mia has used her iPad to develop her artistic talents further. She has created some fantastic cartoon strips with characters, caricature, animals and people she is interested in. We've no doubt she'll keep developing her artistic prowess in secondary school

Further Announcements



It is that time of year again when we will say a sad farewell to our year 6 children. We wish you all every success in the future in everything you do and especially in your new school!



We need your help ... Parent Volunteers

If you are a parent who has a few hours to spare each week and you would like to volunteer and help out in the school from September, please contact the school office for an volunteer application form. We always welcome any extra help and support from our parent/family members. We look forward to hearing from you.

Reminder =

Please ensure that your child's lunch account is settled before the end of the day on Friday 22nd July.





Summer Holiday Camp 2022

Join Aim High Dance Academy this Summer holiday for a range of sports, art, cultural activities, healthy eating workshops & nutritious fun!

Register your child now - age, dates and times are listed below.

5 weeks of non-stop games & entertainment

Time: 9am-1pm (Extended Hours Available, please email)

Age: 4-16 years

Price: FREE for Oasis Bryon Students (RRP £100 a week) Location: Greenvale Primary, Sandpiper Road, CR2 8PR Dates avaibale on all the below weeks (Monday to Friday):

w/c 25th July 2022 w/c 1st August 2022

w/c 8th August 2022

w/c 15th August 2022

w/c 22nd August 2022

*FREE MEAL PROVIDED FOR EVERY CHILD

What will the children experience: A variety of activities offered everyday, such as Dance (Street Dance, Cheerleading, Ballet, Musical Theatre), Gymnastic, Basketball, Football, Arts and Crafts, Dodgeball, Tennis,







To book: Please email info@aimhighacademy.co.uk or call/whatsapp on 07904313603. We will then provide you with session availablity and the discount code to enable you to book this opportunity for free.

Email: info@aimhighacademy.co.uk

Call/WhatsApp: 07904 313 603



Aim High Dance Academy



@aimhighdanceacademy



@aimhighdanceacademy

'FREE Summer Holiday Camp for Oasis Bryon. We have recently partnered with Aim High Dance Academy who have agreed to offer our children a free holiday provision.

Join Aim High Academy this Summer Holiday for a range of sports, art, cultural activities, healthy eating workshops & a nutritious fun! All levels and abilities are welcome to join, children are split into suitable age categories on the day.

Each child will receive a week of jam-packed themed entertainment and activities including a variety of; dance, drama, football, basketball, tennis, bench ball, rugby, dodgeball, box exercise, poetry, talent shows, team games & MORE! This camp offers something for everyone.

All classes will be led by experienced, fun coaches whilst following government guidelines. Your child will also enjoy a nutritious meal for FREE.

There are five fantastic weeks to choose from! If you are interested in registering your child to attend, please email info@aimhighacademy.co.uk where you will be provided with availability and your free discount code.

Croydon Library Summer Reading Challenge



When: Saturday 9 July until Saturday 10 September 2022

Who: Aimed at children aged 4-11

How: Sign up at your local library and receive a Gadgeteers collector poster. <u>Find out more about joining Croydon Libraries.</u>

Presented by The Reading Agency and delivered in partnership with Croydon Libraries. This year's Summer Reading Challenge, 'Gadgeteers', is all about science and innovation.

Free Swimming for Young Croydon Residents

Make a splash this summer with free swimming for children and young people during the Holidays. Between 24th July and 2nd September 2019, if you are 16 or under and live in the borough of Croydon, you can enjoy free access to swimming during all public Swim for All sessions at New Addington.

Whether you're a beginner or experienced swimmer, please take some time to read through New Addington's swim safety rules to ensure the safety of yourself and others in an around the pool www.better.org.uk/swimsafetyrules

Please note that swimming lessons and other instructor-led sessions are not included. Signing up is super easy – simply click on the link below.

https://www.better.org.uk/freeswimcroydon



TERM DATES - Autumn 2022 to Summer 2023



AUTUMN TERM 2022	INSET—School Closed	Thursday 1st September
	INSET—School Closed	Friday 2nd September
	First Half Term	Monday 5th September to Friday 21st October
	INSET—School Closed	Friday 14th October
	Half term	Monday 24th October to Friday 28th October
	Second Half Term	Monday 31st October to Friday 16th December
	Christmas Break	Monday 19th December to Monday 2nd January
SPRING TERM 2023	INSET—School Closed	Tuesday 3rd January
	First Half Term	Wednesday 4rd January to Friday 10th February
	Half term	Monday 13th February to Friday 17th February
	Second Half Term	Monday 20th February to Friday 31st March
	Easter Break	Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th April
SUMMER TERM 2023	First Half Term	Monday 17th April to Thursday 25th May
	INSET—School Closed	Friday 26th May
	Half term	Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June
	Second Half term	Monday 5th June to Friday 21st July (2pm finish)
	INSET—School Closed	Friday 23rd June
	Summer Break	Monday 24th July